
ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

FS =  91% 

Year 1 = 92% 

Year 2 = 94% 

Year 3 = 94% 

Year 4 = 91% 

Year 5 = 95% 

Year 6 = 93% 

Whole school attendance is;  93% 

As a school, we are expected to follow the Lancashire County Council 

rules.  National attendance is 96% and we are currently 3% below this.  

Please be aware that there are now penalty notices being issued  for those 

families with persistent absence which is classed as below 90%.  If you 

would like support for attendance please call and speak to Laura who can 

offer support—01772 743531.   

As a school we want to support and encourage all children to be in school 

every day.  For those children with 100% attendance for the spring term a 

Manjaro voucher will be given out on Friday. 

Celebration of Friendship 

 

The children going to the celebration of friendship at the Guild Hall will need to have returned their 

permission slips to attend, have the correct clothes and their slip to purchase tickets.  Tickets will only be 

given once payment is received.   The event is filmed and the LEP do take photographs so we would need 

consent for this therefore another letter will be coming home with a slip to return. 

The children will leave school via coach to the venue at 12:35pm.  This gives them enough time to have lunch 

before setting off.  The children  will be provided with a McDonalds Happy Meal however you may want to 

send an extra soft drink and a snack as it is a long day. 

Parents are to collect their child after the performance at 9pm from the Guild Hall.  The children will not be 

brought back to school afterwards. 

Valentine Disco 
Friday 15th 

1:15pm 
 

Children can come in 
their party clothes on 
Friday.  The disco will 
be in the hall and the 

PTFA have kindly 
offered to support this 

event.   
There will be items to 

buy so children can 
bring in a small amount 

of money to spend. 

11th February 2019 


